NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

With Spring Comes Change

We wish to inform you that we have come to the end of our initial 3-year programme and we are preparing for the next phase of our project.

Rosebud Centre will still hold weekly sessions for young women under 19, running a new Personal Development workshop entitled 'Beautiful Me' with Marcia Morgan on Wednesdays and our regular Cookery Club every Friday.

Both workshops will run from 4.30pm - 6.30pm.

On other evenings, girls are welcome to drop in, relax, socialise, play games, make friends, complete homework etc, but there will be no structured workshops.

We will also be running our intensive Half Term workshops, Easter Holiday sessions, Summer School programme and the Residentials as before.

We like to thank you for your support and wish to assure you that Rosebud Centre will continue to be a safe place for women of all ages.



Project Archive

To see a glimpse of the activities that have taken place over the last 5 years, you can visit the Rosebud website and navigate to our News page, which contains photos & videos.



RoseGarden

Mothering Our Daughters workshop has been postponed from 5th March to Saturday 16th April 2016. The session runs from 12noon to 4pm

Quote of the Month

"It's the fire in my eyes, And the flash of my teeth, The swing in my waist, And the joy in my feet. I'm a woman Phenomenally."

- Maya Angelou











